
Newsletter 
 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 13/03/2020 

Dear Parents 

These are undoubtedly strange times, as we all adjust to the situation we find ourselves in. Our 

aim at school is to keep things running as smoothly as possible, and to try and plan for situa-

tions that may arise. In the meantime, school life goes on and the children are carrying on as 

usual. 

My thanks go to Miss Ogilvy who organised another successful World Book Day. The potatoes 

were a particular hit and we are grateful to you for embracing this challenge! The children also 

looked wonderful in their costumes, and we enjoyed hearing them recite their poetry. 
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Theme Week 

Next week the children will bring home Binca, nee-

dles and thread so that they can stich or embroider 

their representation of Planet Hope. These will be 

stitched together to form a patchwork quilt. Thank 

you to those who are able to help. We’ll be in touch 

when stitching is required! 

Home project 

Children and families are asked to 

make a model at home, out of re-

cyclable materials, that represents 

‘Planet Hope’. Do speak to your 

child’s class teacher if you need 

help with ideas. 

Projects will need to be brought into school on the 

morning of Tuesday 31st March. Unfortunately 

we can’t accommodate them any earlier.  

Best wishes 

Hattie Elwes 

Headteacher 

E-safety, and IT 

On Friday 24th April, Chris Nash, our IT consult-

ant, will lead a talk for parents on e-safety at 

9:10am. He will also show-case some of the work 

that the children have undertaken in computing 

this year.  E-safety is such an im-

portant topic so do attend if you 

are able to.  

The PTA meeting has moved to 

23rd April to avoid a clash. 

Upcoming Dates 

  

 

March 

13th PTA social event 

19th Y5 and Y1 Class Mass  (note change of 

date) 

W/b 23rd Theme Week 

31st Theme Week Assembly 2:30  

 

April 

3rd End of term 2:00 

23rd PTA meeting 9:10 

24th E-safety meeting for parents 9:10 

  

July 

7th Sports Day at the Tooting Track 

Parent Questionnaire 

Thank you for your response to the question-

naire. Please see the outcomes that have been 

sent out with the newsletter this week. 

We were very impressed with the children’s ability 

to sit in silence for a period of time as we raised 

money for the siLENT appeal. It is something they 

are not used to doing, with no distractions, and it 

was lovely to see that many of them chose to pray 

during this time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We raised £250 for a Million Minutes. 

We very much enjoyed listening to all our mu-

sical talent during the music concert on Mon-

day. Thank you to Mr Searle for all his hard 

work. 
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